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Government recognises role of technology to reduce disability employment gap 
Sense responds to the Work and Pensions Select Committee report on the benefits of assistive technology for disabled people
(19 April 2018) - National disability charity, Sense, has responded to today’s report released by the Work and Pensions Select Committee on assistive technology and the positive impact it can have on helping disabled people seek and stay in employment. 
Sense has been calling for greater awareness of assistive technology to help disabled people access and sustain employment. This also includes promoting the Access to Work Programme to ensure disabled people and prospective employers are aware of what it can offer.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kate Fitch, Head of Public Policy at disability charity Sense, said: 
“We welcome this report by the Work and Pensions Select Committee as it acknowledges the role that assistive technology can play in reducing the disability employment gap. We also welcome the recognition that assistive technology should not be seen as a replacement for one-to-one support where disabled people require interpreters or support workers.
Many of the people we support face barriers to find employment. This is a positive step and we look forward to seeing the Government commit to supporting people with complex disabilities into suitable, rewarding employment.”
Ends 
Media enquiries:
Please contact Anita Salhotra at the Sense press office on 0207 014 9384 or email anita.salhotra@sense.org.uk   
About Sense: 
Sense is a national disability charity that supports people with complex communication needs, including those who are deafblind, to be understood, connected and valued.  Sense supports children, young people and adults in their home and in the community, in their education and transition to adulthood and through its holidays, arts, sports and wellbeing programmes. Sense campaigns passionately for the rights of the people it serves, and offers practical help and support to families and carers, including information, advice, short breaks and family events. For more information please visit www.sense.org.uk 
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